National Grid Transco

Response to ‘Embedded Exemptable Large Power
Stations connected to Islanded Distribution’ March 2005

1. We welcome the opportunity to comment on the Ofgem open letter consultation
issued on 8 March 2005 covering Embedded Exemptable Large Power Stations
connected to Islanded Distribution.

2. We agree that where an EELPS is connected to a Distribution System, or User’s
System, that is not or cannot be connected directly or indirectly to the GB
Transmission System that it would be appropriate to remove the obligations on
the affected parties in the regulatory framework as appropriate.

3. We are comfortable that the drafting proposed by Ofgem is suitable to achieve
the above, although there may be further Grid Code and Licences issues arising.

4. If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact Patrick
Hynes or Nigel Brooks, particularly in relation 3 above.
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